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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Important Notice for businesses 
regarding Inspections 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force is advising Community 
Businesses identified in phase one of the tentative re-opening of 
the Kahnawà:ke economy on June 1st, that they must: 
 

• Contact the Task Force for a business inspection before 

opening. Call 450-632-0635 to request an inspection. 

• Review the information packages on the Kateri Memorial 

Hospital Centre website at http://covid-

19.kmhc.ca/forbusiness  

For further information on the tentative re-opening, please call 
450-632-0635 to inquire.  
 
The Task Force thanks everyone for their patience and 
understanding as we prepare for this next step together. 
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of 
designated health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s 
service organizations 
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